U TR

121.3/6 |
121.3.12 |
No. RW/NH-11052/2/87-DO 1 Dated the 10th January, 1990.
To
The Secretaries (Dealing with National Highways)
Public works Department of all States and Union Territories.
Subject: Accounting of expenditure incurred on purchase of inspection vehicles, petrol, oil and lubricants, stationery, telephones etc., and

repair of inspection vehicles/jeeps for NH works.

I am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter No, RW/NH-III/P/18/81 dated 6th December, 1984 requesting
that expenditure incurred on purchase of petrol, oil and lubricants, repair of jeeps, purchase of stationary and
telephones etc. should not be charged to the work estimates and is to be met out of the agency charges payable
to the executing agencies. It has now come to notice that purchase of inspection vehicles including jeeps is being
claimed from out of the work estimates of National Highways. Since use of inspection vehicles is a part of
supervisory work, the expenditure incurred on the purchase and repair of inspection vehicles including jeeps is
not a correct charge to the work and should also be met out of the agency charges. It is, therefore, requested
that these instructions may kindly be brought to the notice of all field organisations of the PWD dealing with
Centrally sponsored Road/bridge works.




